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I strongly oppose HB 3063. Vaccine safety is not established. Where there is risk,  there also must be
choice. If Children are excluded from public school based on individual medical decisions, there will
be lawsuits and fiscal consequences. This bill is bad policy based on a very small percentage of
Oregonian residents (2.6% exemption rate).
 
I urge you to make the right decision based on liberty and individual rights. Do not pass HB 3063.
 
Sarah Pedersen resident 97404
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